
 

 

 

 

3rd November 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sub :  ISC Orientation Programme 

 

An  Orientation Programme has been arranged  for parents of students studying in 

Std. 10 at Bombay Scottish School Mahim and interested in seeking admission for 

their ward to the ISC Section (2017-2018).  The details are given below: 

 

Day and Date  :  Tuesday 8th November 2016 (Parent Teacher Meeting) 

Timings   :  9:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 

Venue    : Gamaliel Hall 

 

Thereafter, parents may proceed to meet their ward’s teachers. 

 

Warm regards, 

   Sd/- 

Mrs M Paul 

Principal  


